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DEX Alert/STOP Post 

Group: Alerts / Recall 

Start Date: 8/23/2023 

Removal Date: 11/23/2023 

Title: Safety Recall I-23-06 Released 

Alert Text:  

DEALER HOLD IDH-23-02 HAS BEEN CONVERTED TO THIS SAFETY RECALL 

 

Indian Motorcycle has determined that some Model Year 2023 Challenger and Pursuit 
motorcycles have been built with an improperly assembled fuel line. This may result in a no 
start condition or vehicle stall during operation, which increases the risk of a crash or serious 
injury. 

To address this concern, Indian Motorcycle has released this Safety Recall with instructions to 
replace the fuel line on affected vehicles. 
  

Click HERE to view I-23-06 Safety Recall 

Click HERE to view FAQ  

 

 
 

 

 


